LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, SEPTEMBER 2024
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		Sept 7, 8	Right to Life-Lifespan	Day of Remembrance
Join us next Saturday, September 14 as we remember five unborn children of God whose lives were lost to abortion.  These little ones, buried at White Chapel Cemetery, remind us of the tragedy of abortion and its destructive action.  Joins us !  
For more information, please call the Lifespan office, 248-816-1546.
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		Sept 14,15	Right to Life-Lifespan	Bus Trip to Washington DC
Once again, we are sending pro-life students and, this year, adults to Washington DC for the annual March for Life. (we will try to reserve a block of rooms at a local hotel for the adults)   Registration is now underway.  Please call the Lifespan office for details. 248-816-1546.
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This year, Lifespan is encouraging, parents, aunts and uncle, grandparents and those who have friends or relatives to send a gift to their students in the form of a light weight back pack containing “can’t live without items” like a water bottle, a phone charger, pen and information local pro life organizations, resources and information to strengthen their pro-life positions and, perhaps, share the information with other students and perhaps save a life.  For more information, please call the Lifespan office, 248-816-1546.
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The first Sunday of each October is National Life Chain Sunday.  We stand peacefully and prayerfully on main roads, usually near your faith community, and witness to the great gift of Life and our obligation and opportunity to protect it.  For the location of a Lifechain near you, please call the Lifespan office, 248-816-1546.						
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